
RESTRICTED PARKING ZONE (RPZ)
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New Zone 2 signed blocks
Current Zone 2 signed blocks
All residents within shaded area 
will be eligible for Zone 2 permits

In response to neighborhood requests, the Seattle 
Department of Transportation (SDOT) investigated the 
possible expansion of Restricted Parking Zone (RPZ) 2. A 
proposed plan was shared with the neighborhood in January 
2016. A public hearing on the proposed plan was held on 
February 9, 2016.  

SDOT has considered public input and will install Zone 2 
signs on the blocks identified in blue in late July 2016.  

•	 All residents within the gray area will be eligible for 
Zone 2 permits

•	 Permits for residences north of and including E Union 
St are currently $65 per vehicle for a two-year cycle

•	 Permits for residences south of E Union St are fully 
subsidized by Swedish Cherry Hill Hospital and Seattle 
University 

•	 Zone 2 signs limit parking for vehicles without Zone 2 
permits to 2 hours, Monday – Saturday, 7 AM – 6PM 

•	 Zone 2 signs will not be installed adjacent to 
commercial properties or ground floor retail



P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

RESTRICTED PARKING ZONE (RPZ)
Notice of Decision
The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) is issuing a 
decision regarding the expansion of Restricted Parking Zone 2. 
The map on the other side of this postcard highlights the area 
being added. All residents within the gray shaded area will be 
eligible for Zone 2 permits. Zone 2 signs will be installed on the 
blue lined blocks in late July 2016.

If you live within the gray area, you will receive a letter in late 
June 2016 with instructions for obtaining a Zone 2 permit. In the 
meantime, please visit www.seattle.gov/transportation/parking/
parkingrpz.htm for general program details.

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to Ruth Harper 
of the Seattle Department of Transportation at (206) 684-4103  
or via email at ruth.harper@seattle.gov.

Thank you to all who participated in this process.


